

July 26, 2012

 Office of Health Sciences and Medical Affairs

Barbara Ross-Lee, D.O. *Vice President* 

Tel 516.686.3996 Fax 516.686.3912 brosslee@nyit.edu

Marianne DeMarco, M.S., M.A. Systems Specialist Academic Technologies Group Rockefeller Building

Dear Ms. DeMarco:

It is with great pleasure that I inform you that you have been selected as a recipient of the Standard of Excellence Award. This award has been established to acknowledge those faculty and staff members who have repeatedly exhibited excellence in the performance of their responsibilities.

This is the tenth year the Standard of Excellence Award will be given by New York College of Osteopathic Medicine. The award will be presented at the 2012 Convocation, Monday, September 10, 2012 at 5:00 PM at the Tilles Center, which is located at the C.W. Post Campus of Long Island University.

Please plan on arriving at the Tilles Center at 4:30 PM, as the ceremony will begin promptly at 5:00 PM. When you arrive at the Tilles Center please proceed to the stage where your reserved seat will be labeled with your name.

Congratulations, on this well deserved recognition.

Sincerely,

Barbara Ross-Lee, D.O.

Acting Dean, NYCOM

Vice President for Health Sciences and Medical Affairs

BRL:df